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COVID-19 Resources
A Webinar for Clergy and Religious will be held Friday, March 20 at 11 am with ArchCare’s Chief Medical Officer, Dr. Walid Michelen, who will give an update on the virus and answer any questions.
Meeting: COVID-19 Webinar for Clergy and Religious
Date: Friday, Mar 20, 2020
Time: 11:00 AM

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/411839461

You can also dial in using your phone.

United States (Toll Free): 1 866 899 4679

Access Code: 411-839-461

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/411839461
The webinar will be recorded if you are not able to attend.
If you have questions or issues that you would like Dr. Michelen to address in the webinar, please email them to Michael Guglielmo at mguglielmo@archcare.org or call him at 646-229-7413.

For the most up-to-date information and resources on COVID-19 (including links to the CDC and NY State Dept. of Health), visit ArchCare’s website www.archcare.org/updates-coronavirus-covid-19 or call our dedicated COVID-19 hotline: 877-239-1998 which is available Monday – Friday, 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM
Interim COVID-19 Guidance for Congregate Settings issued by the NYC Department of Health can be accessed at:
https://www1.nyc.gov/assets/doh/downloads/pdf/imm/guidance-for-congregate-settings-covid19.pdf

HEALTHCARE CHAPLAINCY
Healthcare Apostolate Chaplains are being provided educational materials related to COVID-19 and receive updated guidelines consistent with Department of Health regulations.
If there is an issue with pastoral care or the availability of sacramental care provided in a hospital within your parish, contact John Schultz at jschultz@archcare.org or call him at 646-942-0640. Please keep our chaplains and all health care workers in your prayers.
